
 
 

Staff Memo  

To:   South Huron Council 

From:  Rebekah Msuya-Collison, Director of Legislative Services 

Date:  February 7, 2022 

Re:  By-Law 5-2022 – Ontario Trillium Fund - Community Building 

Fund Capital Stream Grant. 

 

At the September 7, 2021 Council meeting, South Huron Council received a staff 

report proposing Council  submit an application in support of capital work at the 

Stephen Arena to extend the life of this recreation asset.  The following resolution 

was passed: 

 

321-2021  

That Council receives the report from Scott Currie, Manager of Communications 

and Strategic Initiatives, titled “2021 Ontario Trillium Foundation’s Community 

Building Fund - Capital Stream Application”; and, 

That a funding application be submitted to the to the Ontario Trillium 

Foundation’s Community Building Fund for capital work improvements at the 

Stephen Arena. 

 


